
Project Violet Requests for Change – R30 
 

Short title Culturally appropriate information on ministry internships for 

parents 

Identifying 
number 

R30 

Request for 
action by 

Children Youth and Family Roundtable, Young Leaders’ Development 
Coordinator 

Text of request 
 
 

Internships are an important opportunity for young people to 
experience ministry and meet a wider range of role models. They can 
also be an important opportunity to explore God’s call. 
 
Most young people will need the encouragement and financial support 
of their parents. Parents who have a cultural background that 
prioritises professional training need information and examples that 
help them see the value of internships. 
 
The request for change is: 
Children Youth and Family Roundtable and Young Leaders’ 
Development Coordinator produce a leaflet for parents. 

Relevant co-
researcher 
reports 

Understanding the journey into ministry for Asian women 

Relevant 
Theological 
Reflections 

Group 3 

Location on 
Requests Map 

Vocational pathway – Phase I – Whisper 

 
Agreed at the Project Violet Co-researchers conference on 17 April 2024. 
 


